
Pam Aalderink 

From: Michael Van Loon 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 11:30 AM 
To: Jerry Donovan; Robert Naumann 
Cc: Rich LaBombard; Pam Aalderink; Jennifer Pearson 
Subject: DHA & KLHA Resignations 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Good Morning All - as I mentioned on Tuesday, I am resigning from my appointments to both the Douglas 
Harbor Authority and the Kalamazoo Lake Harbor Authority effective after the November election. I will be 
available after that to assist as needed with the transition. 

Further - I will be out of town for the 2 Harbor meetings of Oct 18. 

Best Regards, 

Mike Van Loon 
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